February 3, 2015 Alumni Newsletter
Brothers, Little Sisters, and Friends:

Wow, it's February 1 already. Doesn't time fly? It's been awhile since my last newsletter
and | wanted to just touch base on a few issues.

Since | last reported, we have lost two brothers from our Chapter, John Rusnak and
Russell Truman. Both passed away in 2014, John in August and Rusty in October. |
recently order their Alumni Bricks from the Slippery Rock Alumni House. Their bricks will
be placed with the other memorial brick for our Chapter. | did receive a confirmation
letter from the Alumni House. The bricks are usually engraved in the summer, and
placed by Homecoming. We do have a nice section of the Alumni House patio
dedicated to our brothers eternal and to honor those men we called brothers.

The twenty-third Annual Zeta Alpha Alumni golf outing will be on Saturday, June 13 this
year. Mark your calendar’s now for that weekend. | will be sending more details in the
next several months pertaining to this great event. All suggestions are gladly accepted
on making this event even better. | do know one thing; the price of the dinner will
increase by a few dollars. Last year the price of the steak did go up prior to the outing,
and we we're a few dollars short, but we was able to come up with the short fall and pay
the club. I will be in contact with John from Tam’s in the next few weeks to see what the
current pricing for the patio dinner will be come June.

Brother Ken Sherwin is hosting a Summer Picnic for the brotherhood this summer at
Presque Isle Park in Erie. The family picnic will be held on Saturday August 15 at
Shelter 1. It will be bring you choice of picnic food, drinks, and a dish to

share. Charcoal grills, and grilling utensils will be provided. For further information
please email Ken at or visit the “Theta Chi ZA Family Picnic” Facebook page.

That'’s it for this newsletter. If you have any news or stories you want to share in any
future newsletter please email them to me.

Alma Mater first, and Theta Chi for Alma Mater
Fraternally,

Joseph S. Suprano (Alpha Gamma Pledge Class)

Visit our Group page at Facebook, just type in search: “Theta Chi- Zeta Alpha Chapter”

Any questions or comments email me


mailto:ksherwin@eeaustin.com
mailto:jssuprano@juno.com

